DEPARTMENT OF SAFETY AND INSPECTIONS
Ricardo X. Cervantes, Director

CITY OF SAINT PAUL 375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 Telephone:  651-266-8989
Christopher B. Coleman, Mayor Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101-1806 Facsimile:  631-266-9124

Web:  www.stpaul gov/dst

May 14, 2013

Checker Bar Inc. /

Mai Her
992 Arcade St.
St.Paul, MN 55106

Re: Request for video recordings

Ms. Her;

The Department of Safety and Inspections has received a police report regarding an incident that
took place in your establishment on May 4, 2013. The police report number is CN 13087062. As
a result of this report and in accordance with your license condition #1, I am requesting a copy of
your video recordings from all cameras from 2400 (midnight) to closing on 5/4/2013. I am also
requesting that the video player software be included with your video copy so that we will be
able to view the images presented to us.

If you have any questions regarding this request, I can be reached at 651-266-9108 or via e-mail
at christine.rozek@ci.stpaul.mn.us . This video must be submitted no later than close of business

on May 24, 2013.

Sincerely,
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Christine Rozek, =

Department of Safety and Inspections

An Equal Opportunity Employer



